
VERONA HIGH SCHOOL      
GIRLS & BOYS LACROSSE    

CAR WASH 

 

 

 

All cars are washed by   

VHS Lacrosse Players 

 
The Verona High School Lacrosse programs are not fully funded by 

the school district.  We appreciate any donations that will help us to 

reduce the annual pay-to-play fees our families must contribute. 

 

ALL VEHICLES 
WELCOME! 

 

WHERE: 
HB Whitehorne 

Middle School 

 

600 Bloomfield Ave 

Verona, NJ 07044 

WHEN: 
Saturday 

April 21, 2018 

12 noon – 4 pm 

DONATIONS: 
All donations are 

appreciated!! 

BENEFITING: 
The Verona High 

School Girls and 

Boys Lacrosse 

Programs 

 


